
 

 

 

 

Dear Valued Customers of Rocky Point Technology Group, 

I am writing to inform you of an exciting development that has recently taken place within our 
organization. I have decided to sell our business to Integrated Axis Technology Group Inc, a 
leading managed service provider in the industry. This decision was not taken lightly, but I am 
confident that it will result in improved service and support for your business IT needs. 

Integrated Axis Technology Group Inc has been in business for over 20 years and is employee-
owned, which means that they take pride in their work and are committed to providing the 
highest quality service to their customers. Their team of 35 employees is made up of 
experienced professionals who have the knowledge and skills to provide you with the IT 
solutions you need to succeed. 

I understand that change can be unsettling, but I assure you, Derek and I will be staying on and 
involved in the transition process. There will be no changes to your agreement and this decision 
to sell the business was made with your best interests in mind. I believe that Integrated Axis 
Technology Group Inc will be able to offer you and your business incredible service and 
support. 

I want to take this opportunity to thank you for your loyalty and support over the years. It has 
been a pleasure serving you, and we hope that you will continue to trust us to provide you with 
the exceptional service you have come to expect. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. I will do everything 
to ensure a smooth transition and to make sure that your business IT needs are taken care of 
with the upmost respect, and you continue to receive the highest quality of service. 

Thank you again for your trust and loyalty. We look forward to continuing to serve you in the 
future. 

Sincerely, 

Andrew  

 


